Member Newsletter

Is this email not displaying correctly? <u>View it in your browser</u>.

October 21st, 2020





Golf Shop Operation

2021 Membership Renewal

Membership renewal packages were mailed to your address on file on

Tuesday, October 13th.

You should be receiving your information package if you haven't already in the days to come.

Please contact us if you haven't received it and we can send you a copy via email.

Driving Range Hours

October 21st through November 7th-

Friend on Facebook





Golf Shop Opening Hours

Doors Open-

8:30am

Phones Open-

8:30am

9am to 4pm Daily

(Opening Hours Are Frost Dependent)

Sunday, November 8th 9am to 12:30pm

On-Course Washrooms Closed

On-Course washrooms are closed for the rest of the golf season.

Irrigation System Drainage

Due to the imminent freezing temperatures the irrigation drainage process has begun this morning and will be finished by Friday morning.

This may cause minor disruption during play.

Closing Date

Sunday, November 8th

Masa's Grill

Hours

October 21st through November 8th 9am to 7pm

Masa's Grill will remain open November 13th, 14th & 15th November 20th, 21st, 22nd Dinner Only (4:30pm-7:30pm)

2020 Final Prime Rib Night

Friday, November 27th



Please <u>click here</u> to view menu

Please contact Ryan Brown to make reservations 250-862-3177

Christmas at The Harvest

Friday, December 11th &

Saturday, December 12th



Please <u>click here</u> to view menu

Please contact Ryan Brown to make reservations 250-862-3177